
&ODS 

  

Date: 10" August, 2022 

To, 

The Manager - Surveillance 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

PJ Towers, Dalal Street 

Mumbai — 400001 

Scrip Code : 534796 

Dear Sir 

Sub: Submission of Clarification on Increase in Volume 

Ref: your email L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2022-2023 / 2553 dated 3% August 2022 

With reference to your captioned letter , we wish to inform you that there is no announcement or 

price sensitive information pending to be intimated / furnished by the Company to the Stock 

Exchanges which could have a bearing on the operations/ performance of the Company pursuant to 

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

All announcements are being disseminated to the Stock Exchanges from time to time. 

Therefore, whatever the increase in the share volume / share price of the Company is, purely due to 

market conditions and absolutely market driven. We further wish to inform you that all information 

furnished by the Company is in the public domain. We would like to reiterate that the Company will 

comply with the listing agreement requirements and keep the Stock Exchanges informed of all price 

sensitive information as and when they arise. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 
For CDG PETCHEM LIMITED 

MANOJ KUMAR DUGAR 

Managing Director 

CDG Petchem Limited 
(Formerly Known as Urbaknitt Fabs Limited) 

“Shyam-Arihant”, 1-8-304/10 & 11, Pattigadda Road, 
Secunderabad- 500 003., Telangana, INDIA Tel. : +91 40 66494901 

E-mail : info@dugargroup.net, www.cdggroup.in 
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